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STATEMENT OF GLORIA ALLRED 
 
 

We, and many victims of Dr. Tyndall, are extremely happy that justice has 
finally begun in the criminal system. 

 
We do represent at least two of the accusers in the criminal case for whom 

charges have been filed.  We will not be disclosing their names at this time.  
Instead, we will refer to them as “Jane Doe.”   We do wish to state, however, that 
we are very proud of the courage that they have demonstrated in speaking to law 
enforcement about their allegations. 
 

We hope that the victims will have an opportunity to be heard in front of a 
jury so that the facts behind Dr. Tyndall’s gross misconduct will be put before the 
public and justice will prevail. 
 

Many of the victims have continued to suffer since disclosure of the horrific 
allegations in May 2018.   

 
We will continue to litigate our civil lawsuit on behalf of 62 alleged victims 

of Dr. George Tyndall and U.S.C. until there is justice for them in the civil justice 
system as well as in the criminal case. 

 
 

 
GLORIA ALLRED 

ATTORNEY AT LAW 
JUNE 26, 2019 

 

mailto:gallred@amglaw.com

